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This Week….   

 In literacy, we will continue blending 

sounds to make words.   

 In math, we are working on addition 

and subtraction.  We are also reviewing 

our 2D and 3D shapes.  

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
 
Thank you for working so hard on your 
sight words at home.  Remember that 
your child should be able to read 
through list 4 by this point in the year.  
Once lists 1-8 can be read completely in 
random order your child will move on to 
1st grade words. I will be  assessing 
them again on Friday, February 3rd.  

LSGT 
The Local School Governance Team holds a 
meeting every last Thursday of the month at         
5 p.m.  The public is invited to attend.   

January 23, 2017 

Dates to Remember: 

Jan. 27th– 100th Day of School 

Feb. 13th– Progress Reports Go          
       Home 

Feb. 14th– Valentine’s Day Party 

Feb. 17th– No School 

Feb. 20th– No School 

It’s Cold Outside 

Please put your child’s name in all coats, mit-

tens, hats, scarves, etc. When items are found 

we always look for a name first.    

P.E. & Music 

Our PE and Music schedule has changed for this 

nine weeks.  We will have PE Monday, Wednes-

day, and Friday.  We will have music Tuesday and 

Thursday. 

One of our standards in Kindergarten is to 

be able to count to 100 by 10’s and 1’s.  

Scan this QR code below to watch a video 

for extra practice counting to 100! 

At the end of the year your child will bring 

home a portfolio of some of the work they 

have completed throughout the year.  Please 

provide a 1” binder for your child’s portfolio.  

Friday is the 100th day of school!  We will be 

doing several fun “100” activities because we 

are 100 days smarter.  Your child may come 

dressed like they are 100 years old.  The      

students are really excited about reaching this 

milestone this year.  

Scan the code for a fun Pirate 

subtraction video! 


